B1 Carpeting - Re-scheduled to Start 3/9

OakBridge Board
Wed 2/26/2020 11:41 AM

To: OakBridge Board
Cc: BishopREM®@hotmail.com #

S5 9 -

Good Morning B1 Owners and Tenants,

Our carpet vendor just called to ask to have their start date to re-carpet B1 pushed out to
Monday March 9. This will give them time to finish their current work load so they can dedicate
an entire crew to work in building 1 without interruption.

As carpet replacement is not an emergency, the board agreed this makes the most sense.

If you have any questions, please call Bishop REM at 830-6464.

Regards,
BOD



